
  

 
 

PARENTAL CONSENT FORM 
    
TOUR DESTINATION:  SPACE ACADEMY, HUNTSVILLE, ALABAMA____                       
DATES OF TOUR:     May 20-24 2018    _______________                                                                                                               
CHAPERONES:        Sacred Heart Educators and the SPACE ACADEMY Staff      
 
NAME OF STUDENT: ___________________________________________________  
 
The undersigned parent(s) of the above-named student, hereby, grant the 
following authority to the above named chaperones and the tour 
supervisors during the operation of the above tour: 1. To take whatever 
action they think necessary to protect the health and safety of the 
above student.  This includes the engagement, at the student's or the 
undersigned's expense, of any and all medical services. 2.To take 
disciplinary action against said student when they think necessary by 
restricting the student's activities, or in serious cases of breach of 
discipline to send the student home before the completion of the tour 
at the student's or the undersigned's expense.  It is understood that 
the school rules regarding alcohol, drugs and smoking will be enforced 
at all times. 
 
 Further agrees to hold harmless the chaperones, tour supervisors and 
school from any claims caused by above student's acts to the person or 
property of others.  If any damage is caused by above student who is 
unable to pay for same, the undersigned agrees to reimburse the 
chaperones or tour supervisors upon presentation of paid receipt.  
Finally, it is understood that when it is not feasible or practical to 
move as a large group, students will be divided into smaller groups and 
not always under the direct supervision of a chaperone or escort. 
 
The privilege of attending Space Academy is dependent on the student’s 
continued, successful behavior throughout the academic year. It is 
understood that Space Camp and or the chaperones we will send students 
home at the expense of the families for unacceptable behavior.  
 
I agree to speak with my child about the importance of following 
directions, personal responsibility and cooperation on the trip. 
 
 
 
 


